
Request:  

Status update and current map on social districts. 

Response: 

Charlotte Communication: Charlotte Communication: Approximately 8 groups have indicated an 
interest in creating a social district but only one (Plaza Midwood Business Association) has actually 
submitted an application, however their application is not complete. Staff has been working with that 
group to help them complete their application. 

There is an informational briefing on social districts planned for the City Council Business Meeting on 
Monday, September 25.  

Additional information can be found at the website listed below. It includes an FAQ, detailed 
information on district requirements, contact information for people to get more information as well 
as the pre-application form where people can request/schedule  meetings with staff for a meeting 
about social districts. 

https://www.charlottenc.gov/City-Government/Initiatives-and-Involvement/Social-Districts




